
Join us to continue the 
conversation!

The Westminster Mall Specific Plan (WMSP) is 
available for public review. Come learn more 
about the City’s planning efforts and how the 
community’s feedback was incorporated in the 
WMSP.  You’ll also have a chance to speak one-on-
one with project team members about topics such 
as land use, traffic, open space, and placemaking. 
This is your opportunity to share your ideas and 
feedback before the WMSP is presented to Planning 
Commission and City Council in the Fall.  

UPCOMING COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE
September 22, 2022
6:30 - 8:30 pm
Community Services Building at 
the Westminster Civic Center

The event will be held at the Community Services 
Building in the East/West Room. See map below for 
location and parking details.

The event will be broadcasted live via YouTube 
Live, follow the City of Westminster website for 
more information at https://www.westminster-ca.
gov/WMSP.

We look forward to seeing you and sharing what 
could be in store for the Westminster Mall site.

Help us plan for the meeting and RSVP at 
WMSPOpenHouse.eventbrite.com.

Contact us

Questions related to the WMSP? Want to submit feedback? 
Email WestminsterMallDEIR@westminster-ca.gov or call 
the WMSP hotline at (714) 548-3494.

Bring your friends and 
family

Interactive activities for kids will be provided. Spanish 
and Vietnamese interpreters will be available on site.

Scan QR code to learn more about 

the project.
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Community Services Building
East/West Room

Westminster Civic Center
8200 Westminster Blvd.

Free Parking Available
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